
Comment from Shyla Patera 

My name is Shyla Patera. I am writing to respond to Removing Barriers for Automated Vehicles. I 
really hope that people with disabilities are included in the planning for automation vehicles. Rural 
states like Montanaare just beginning to conceptualize automated vehicles. If automated vehicles 
are truly the future, rural states should a vital part of the planning. 
  

 


